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Wellness Center Project Status Update 
 

• Student Senate representatives and other stakeholders are meeting weekly with BSpark 
Architecture on the schematic design of the proposed Wellness Center.  

• The programming needs for the Center have been defined and some conceptual options are 
being vetted.  

• The conceptual design is expected to be finalized by the middle of March.  

• At that time, mechanical, electrical, and plumbing consultants will be engaged to work on 
design details and develop an accurate cost estimate. 

 
Main Hall Exterior Door Card Swipe System Installation 

 

• Four card swipe access doors in Main Hall are currently operational. The other five doors are 
either waiting on electronic components or programming. 

• To determine if a door is controlled electronically, look at the card reader.  
o If there is a steady red light, the door is active and locked.  
o A steady red and green light means the door is active and unlocked.  
o If there are no indicator lights or the indicator lights are flashing, the door is not active. 
o When the door is locked, a valid swipe results in a green light and you will hear the door 

unlock. More information will be provided as other doors are brought online. 

            

Left: a door card reader in an active, unlocked state. 
Right: a door card reader in an active, locked state. 

Future updates from Facility Services will continue to be provided. 

For more information, please email UMW Director of Facility Services, Michael Brown: 
michael.brown@umwestern.edu. 
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